
Dear Folly Beach Guest –

We are excited to welcome you and to try out a NEW holiday tradition this year on Folly Beach! 

As a Folly Beach accommodations reservation holder; you are being offered an exclusive opportunity at

advance ticket sales to the Folly’s Tourism and Visitor Promotion Committee (TVPC) Skating Rink!  Have

you ever ice skated right next to the beach?

The Folly Beach TVPC will be hosting a faux ice skating rink complete with tons of family-friendly fun at

the very first 'Follyday Park' located at 202 East Arctic Ave across the street from Bert's Market.  It will be

open for skating from 3-9pm on Friday, December 23rd, 11-9pm on Saturday, the 24th, and 3-9pm on

Sunday, Christmas Day (times may be subject to change). 

Tickets are $10/person for 30 minutes of skating fun, including skate rental. There will also be an exciting

light show with trees draped in twinkling lights, Santa's sleigh, fire pits, and holiday lights, along with

vendors selling cocoa, s'mores, and other holiday treats. Skating on the synthetic ice is a bit slower than

skating on real ice which makes it great for beginners and really lets you take in the festive sights.

Want to check out the fun but not ready to skate? Follyday Park will be FREE to enter to enjoy all of the

festive decor and concessions.

You can buy exclusive advance tickets for the Skating Rink here until they go on sale to the public at

12pm on 12/16/2022! We hope you will create countless happy holiday memories during your visit here!

Happy Holidays –

The City of Folly Beach Tourism and Visitor Promotion Committee

https://whollyticket.com/e/follydayskating

